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I oppose this Senate Bill. Oregon has already shown security mismanagement by 

allowing citizen and voter information to be hacked in several of their systems. 

Burdening our higher educational systems with an additional voter registration 

responsibility isn't prudent or necessary. The State Legislature needs to focus on 

making our existing systems work well.  

 

Sincerely yours, 

Lisa Levsen 


